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I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 923! 

 

This bill gives public school districts the power to limit school choice for parents and 

students.  At a time when Oregon's schools have crashed to the bottom of the list of 

schools in the US, we should be giving parents and students more choices, not 

fewer.   

 

When the governor signs an executive order stating students don't have to know how 

to read, write, or do math in order to get a high school diploma, we know our school 

system is a disgrace.  We don't need to strive for equity in education, we have 

apparently achieved it.  We have met expectation. 

 

The time for our educational system being an emergency is long past, and this bill 

does nothing to address the true issues. 


